
 
 

Legal Notice 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Conservation Commission of the City of Waltham will hold a 
Public Hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, June 8, 2023, under Chapter 131, Section 40 of MGL 
on the following: Notice of Intent. Applicant: John Colbert—MWRA. Project Location: Linden 
Street ROW; Waverley Oaks Road ROW. Project is entirely in roadway between approximately 
182 Linden Street and 225 Waverley Oaks Road. Project Description: Rehabilitation of existing 
water main (Weston Aqueduct Supply Main – WASM3). 
Pursuant to relevant legislation, including Mass. Acts 2023 c.2; 2022 c.107; and 2021 c.20, this 
meeting will take place remotely. Public access will be available by Zoom call. A website for the 
meeting will be provided on the agenda posted on the Conservation Commission page of the City’s 
website not less than 48 hours prior to the meeting. All Open Meeting Law requirements will be 
met. 
Members: Chair Philip Moser, Vice Chair William Doyle, P.E., Bradley Baker, Michael 
Donovan, Gerard Dufromont, Louis Andrews, Alex Sbordone 
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